
 

 

 

 

  



 

 

Date:29th April, 2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Students, 

This is to bring to your notice that there will be seminar on Career Orientation Program 

organized by Don Bosco College Kohima in collaboration with Mahindra’s Education Private 

Limited for the 6th Semester Students on 1st May 2023 in Hall T2 at 11:00 AM.  

  



DON BOSCO COLLEGE KOHIMA 

REPORT ON CARRER BUILDING  PROGRAME 

 

On 1st of May, 2023 the Don Bosco College in collaboration with Mahendra’s Education 
Private Limited hold a program on the career building and it’s importance with the 
students of sixth semester. A total of 4 students attended the program. 

Mr. Kuto from Mahendra’s Education Private Limited was the resource person of the 
program. The resource person gave emphasis on the types of jobs and opportunities after 
graduation to the students.  He also encourage students to take up motives in preparing for  
examinations and having habitual reading to enhance better knowledge and have a long term 
sustainable career Choices.  

The resource person highlighted on some exams which are common and eligible to all 
graduates. He also encouraged the students to appear SSC and banking exams instead of 
focusing only on NPSC exam. 

The program was led by Ma’am Zavelu Vero (Dean of Students Affairs, Dbck), while the 
vote of thanks by was given by Richumong T.   
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